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Info sought in Hiawatha hit-and-run
(KNZA)--The public's assisting is being sought in locating the driver of a vehicle
involved in a hit-and-run accident in Hiawatha Saturday evening.

According to post on the Hiawatha Police Department's Facebook page, officers
responded to a report of an accident at 1st & Oregon around 7:20 p.m..

A silver early 2000s model Nissan single cab pick-up truck was involved in the
accident and left the scene prior to the arrival of officers.

Police say the vehicle has damage on the front passenger side. It is suspected to be
missing a headlight and the grill area. It is believed the vehicle fled the area by
traveling east on US 36 highway from Hiawatha.

If anyone knows the vehicle and/or driver is encouraged to contact the Hiawatha
Police Department at 785-742-7125.
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